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Parent Bulletin Friday 15th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

The weather is going to be extremely warm on Monday and Tuesday. School will be open as usual and please
ensure the following with your child:

e they have a hat

e they have a water bottle

e they wear suncream

e they wear shorts with their PE kit not thick joggers.

On Monday and Tuesday we will not be allowing students to play sports outside and PE lessons will be adjusted
accordingly. Additional indoor spaces will be available and students directed to sit in the shade.

Thanks to all the parents who attended this week's Prizegiving. It was a great event and there will be details
about it in the Slough and Eton Review when we publish it next week.

Have a good and safe weekend.

Peter Collins
Headteacher

End of Term

School finishes for the end of term on Wednesday 20" July with dismissal around 12.30pm. We will stagger
students leaving as we usually do at the end of term.

Start of Term in September

School restarts on Monday 5™ September for those students who will be in Years 7, 10 and 12. All others years
return on Tuesday 6" September and on both days students should arrive ready for registration to start at
8.30am.
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News and Information

Holiday Activities and Food programme (HAF)

The Holiday Activities and Food programme (HAF) provides healthy food and enriching activities to children and
young people, with free places available for those on free school meals. It’s available during the summer, Easter
and Christmas school holidays, with the next HAF programmes starting in July 2022.

School holidays can be a particularly difficult time for some families. This free holiday club programme helps
children to enjoy active and healthy school holidays, where they can experience new activities, meet friends and
eat healthy meals.

This programme will run throughout the summer school holidays in every local authority this year and we
encourage you to make your pupil’s parents and carers aware of the scheme and the local clubs in your area.

For information on how your pupils and their families can get involved, please encourage them to contact their
local council.

FIND OUT MORE

Collective Worship
This week’s Collective Worship reflection is:

Dear Lord

Today we celebrate and give thanks for the different blessings we have received over the past year, the successes,
the failures that we have learned from, the friendships we have made, the progress we have made towards
becoming the people we were created to become. We bring all of this to our prayers today as we recognise all
that we have been through in and know that Jesus is with us too, to walk with us on our journey in the future.

Amen

I have come in order that you might have life — life in all its fullness (John 10:10)



